
 
 

This Is Your Opportunity. Take It! 

Open Enrollment for Specified Disease insurance lasts through 

March 7, 2018 for Active and Retired Members. 

Enroll now! 

To protect what’s important, you need a partner you can count on. That’s why, as a 

New York State Correctional Officers and Police Benevolent Association, Inc. 

(NYSCOPBA) member, you can enroll in Specified Disease insurance through The 

Standard Life Insurance Company of New York (The Standard). 

Enroll in Specified Disease insurance from The Standard 

now. 

Online enrollment is simple. Visit standard.benselect.com/NYSCOPBA. If you have 

any questions, call Norvest Financial Services, Inc. at 888.869.8252. 

Please note that the open enrollment period now lasts until March 7, 2018 for 

coverage effective April 1 2018.  

This policy has exclusions, limitations, reduction of benefits and terms under which the policy may be 

continued in force or terminated. Please contact Norvest Financial Services, Inc. for additional 

information, including costs and complete details of coverage. 
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